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If it is necessary to cancel or postpone your inspection, please contact us as soon as 

possible.  If applicable, CCRL is required to notify the accreditation body of the 

cancellation or postponement of the onsite inspection.   

 

Laboratories that cancel or postpone their inspection within 20 calendar days of the start 

date of the inspection will be invoiced for the 20% of the estimated cost of the inspection 

or $550, whichever is greater.  Laboratories that cancel or postpone their inspection 

within 7 calendar days of the start date of the inspection will be invoiced for 40% of the 

estimated cost of the inspection or $1,100, whichever is greater.  

 

In addition, for a cancelled onsite inspection, the laboratory will be assessed the out of 

sequence inspection fee along with extraordinary travel expenses (which includes airfare, 

rental car and CCRL inspection equipment shipping) for your next onsite inspection 

within the current tour.  Due to the backlog of onsite inspection requests caused by the 

pandemic, an extended period could pass until CCRL is able to reschedule a cancelled or 

postponed onsite inspection as a postponed or cancelled onsite inspection will be moved 

to the back of the waiting list.   
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